Regular September City of Hopkins Board of Aldermen Meeting
September 9, 2019
7:00 P.M.

Jess Everhart, President of the Board of Aldermen called the regular September aldermen meeting to order.  The following officers were present or absent as indicated:






Present/Absent




Present/Absent

Kelly Morrison, Mayor

Absent


Jess Everhart, Alderman

Present
Richard Moore, Alderman

Present


Allan Thompson, Alderman

Present
Rick Gladman, Alderman

Absent


Deandra O’Riley, City Clerk

Absent
Also present: Jack Baldwin, Chief Water Operator 
The minutes of the Regular June 3, 2019 Aldermen Meeting were presented.  Allen Thompson moved that minutes be approved as written.  Richard Moore seconded the motion.  Votes:  Jess Everhart- Yes; Richard Moore – Yes; Allan Thompson – Yes; No Votes – 0.

The minutes of the Regular July 1, 2019 Aldermen Meeting were presented.  Richard Moore moved that minutes be approved as written.  Allen Thompson seconded the motion.  Votes:  Jess Everhart- Yes; Richard Moore – Yes; Allan Thompson – Yes; No Votes – 0.
The minutes of the Regular August 5, 2019 Aldermen Meeting were presented.  Allen Thompson moved that minutes be approved as written.  Richard Moore seconded the motion.  Votes:  Jess Everhart- Yes; Richard Moore – Yes; Allan Thompson – Yes; No Votes – 0.
The minutes of the Special August 23, 2019 Aldermen Meeting were presented.  Richard Moore moved that minutes be approved as written.  Allen Thompson seconded the motion.  Votes:  Jess Everhart- Yes; Richard Moore – Yes; Allan Thompson – Yes; No Votes – 0.
The expenses were presented.   Richard Moore made a motion that the expenses be approved as presented. Allan Thompson seconded the motion.  Votes:  Jess Everhart- Yes; Allan Thompson – Yes; Richard Moore – Yes; No Votes – 0.  
Jack Baldwin addressed the Board and requested help with expenses for the water conference in October.  Discussion was held.  Richard Moore made a motion that the city help with Jack Baldwin’s expenses for the October water conference in the amount of $500.00.  Motion seconded by Allen Thompson.  Votes:  Jess Everhart – Yes; Richard Moore – Yes; Allan Thompson – Yes; No Votes – 0.

Complaints were received from resident in connection with property located at 505 S 2nd Street.  Discussion was held and it was decided to have a letter and copy of the nuisance ordinance sent requesting compliance.

Complaints were received from resident in connection with property located at 102 E Caroline Street.  Discussion was held and it was determined to send letter requesting compliance.

Allan Thompson made a motion to adjourn the regular session meeting.  Richard Moore seconded the motion.  Votes:  Jess Everhart- Yes; Richard Moore - Yes; Allan Thompson – Yes; No Votes – 0.  
​__________________________________



_____________________________                                         ___________

Jack Baldwin for Deandra O’Riley

Kelly Morrison, Mayor
